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Dear Parent/Carer,
Welcome to The Weald

We are looking forward to welcoming your son/daughter to The Weald in September 2020. It
feels like a very long time away but our preparations are well under way.

Normally at this stage in the year, our Heads of House team would be visiting our feeder primary
schools to introduce themselves, talk about the school and answer questions. Unfortunately this
year we are not able to make those visits due to the school closures. However, as a substitute,
the team has put together an introductory video that we would like your son/daughter to watch.
We hope the video will begin to put them at ease about the transition from primary to secondary
school and start to build their excitement.

Here is the link to the video.

As it stands we hope to be welcoming your son/daughter to our Welcome Day event on Tuesday
23 June 2020. Confirmation and further details will be sent to you in due course.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.

Yours faithfully

Mr Richard Brimacombe
Assistant Headteacher

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RY
T: 01403 787200 e: office@theweald.org.uk www.theweald.org.uk
Headteacher: Peter Woodman MA, MEd, MA(Ed)


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4yQrbRCKYoU

